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In the new FY24 OpStats report, we have asked you to report brokered Medicaid trips separately from
non-brokered Medicaid trips for the first time and there have been a few questions about this. On the
OpStats report, for the Weekday, Saturday, and Sunday tabs each mode now has two lines for
Medicaid trips. The 'Medicaid Contract' line that has always been there should now only include non-
brokered Medicaid trips, i.e. sent by your local DSS. Trips sent by the brokers, i.e. ModivCare and/or
MTM, should now be reported separately on the line labeled 'Brokered Medicaid'. The sum of the
'Medicaid Contract" and the "Brokered Medicaid Contract" trips should add up to the
total Medicaid trips provided for each month.
 
We will be reaching out to your software vendors and asking them to update the internal OpStats
report to split these out for you so that this will be automatically done for you for the FY25 report.

We appreciate your assistance in this matter. If you have any questions, please reach out to me at
jscott@ncsu.edu

Thank you,

Jeremy
 
--
Jeremy Scott
Program Manager, Public Transportation Group
Institute for Transportation Research and Education
NC State University
itre.ncsu.edu
 
P: 919-515-8624
F: 919-515-8898
Centennial Campus, Box 8601
909 Capability Drive, Suite 3600
Raleigh, NC 27695
 

 
Timothy Blair Chambers, Jr.
Compliance & Procurement Deputy Director
Integrated Mobility Division
North Carolina Department of Transportation
 
919 707 4693 (office) 
tbchambers@ncdot.gov
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